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I OPPOSE [HB 3220]. 

 

[HB 3220] is objectionable for it unduly hoists upon Nurse-Educators an insane ratio 

of Student Nurses.  

 

Further, the aforementioned insane ratio of Nurse-Educator to Student Nurses will 

provide inadequate tutelage and or supervision. 

 

Oregonians need Nurses in the Legislature and not politicians who apparently are 

dumber than dirt when it comes to the ratio of Nurse-Educator to Student Nurses.  

 

Malpractice Insurance coverage only stretches so far. 

 

[HB 3220] is a "dumbing down of Registered Nurses" and relegating a Registered 

Nurse to the role of Handmaiden.. 

 

Registered Nurses are professionals and should be treated as such. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 


